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Hi All,

This is a short notice request for review for an abstract to be submitted to:
http://www.vpconference.org/

Partly for awareness, this request is NOT high priority, but we do need to get any feedback in quickly. The abstract will
need to get to the meeting conveners on Monday US time. If you have any feedback, please send it to me with
tracked changes.

See attached.

With Gratitude,
Royden

J. Royden Saah

Program Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents
Island Conservation
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